
I was alarmed to see that according to the draft proposals Corporations would still have the right to sue. 
Defamation law was designed to protect the rights of individuals, and to treat Corporations as equivalent to 
persons in this respect seems very unfair. Typically corporations have massively more financial resources 
than individuals, and the threat of legal action against individuals could inhibit fair criticism. 

Sincerely, 

Patrick Shaw 

 


